Matt Gruenina

From: Neil Dewitt <N
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2020 3:22 PM
To: House Fisheries

Subject: John Wood

| Neil DeWitt speaking for myself only here request you confirm John Wood to the Board of Fish position he
filled at the Upper Cook Inlet Meeting. His talent and knowledge was extremely valuable during this meeting.
The Matanuska-Susitna Valley residents will now be able to fish again in the Susitna River and streams up the
Parks Highway. We also will have a dip net fishery on the Su River for the first time. Valley residents are
extremely pleased with the work John has done to help out in this matter.

Again | say confirm John Wood to the BOF.

Thank you for your time in this matter,
Neil DeWitt

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S10e, an AT&T 5G Evolution capable smartphone



